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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Ald. Coggs to host Wednesday town hall 

covering city budget & other city issues 

 

Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs invites residents to a town hall meeting tomorrow 

(Wednesday, September 27) that will include discussions about the city budget, city 

services and other key issues. The meeting will take place starting at 5:30 p.m. at the 

Siloah Lutheran School, 3730 N. 21st St. 
 

Alderwoman Coggs said tomorrow’s meeting will include a featured presentation by the 

City Budget Office about the mayor’s proposed 2018 budget, and representatives from 

the Department of Public Works, the Department of Neighborhood Services, the 

Neighborhood Improvement Development Corp., the Department of City Development 

and Milwaukee Police Department District 5 will all be present and available to answer 

questions. 

 

“Public input is critical as we work to shape the future of our city and I look forward to 

listening to their ideas and concerns,” she said. 

 

 

What:       Town Hall Meeting 

 

When:       5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, September 27 

 

Where:     Siloah Lutheran School  

      3730 N. 21st St. 
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